
 

28 April 2021 

Main Gate 

We are having a new main gate fitted, which we have mentioned to you before and it will be 

fitted in a couple of weeks.  It's going to be a single span gate NOT two gates opening out 

from the middle.  Initially we will use a padlock but plan to introduce a fob system over the 

next few months.  On the day of the gate fitting you will not be able to access the main 

carpark so when we know the exact date and time window we will let you know so you can 

plan ahead for your visit to the allotment. 

  

Compost 

We are having problems receiving compost and over the weekend have run out again of 

multipurpose compost and just about run out of horse manure.  We are hoping to get more 

asap, the problem is with Oaktree who have delivery issues unfortunately. 

13 April 2021 

IMPORTANT : CHANGE OF CODE ON PADLOCKS 

Due to suspicious activity we need to change the code for all the gates with the code 20120 

– Amber Grove and 2 of the gates on the Hendon Way.   This will happen by the end of 

Wednesday,  14 April 2021, tomorrow.. 

The new code will be 19840 


